
You're Invited to Our Back-to-School Open 

House! 

Dear Parents and Students, 

We are excited to announce our annual Back-to-School Open House! Join us as we welcome you 

back to school for another amazing year. 

Date: Thursday, September 7, 2023 

Time: 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

Location: Main Gymnasium, XYZ Elementary School 

This is a wonderful opportunity to meet your child's teachers, tour the school, and learn about 

this year's programs and activities. We look forward to seeing all of you and kicking off the new 

school year together! 

Warm regards, 

The XYZ Elementary School Team 


